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Chair Dembrow and members of the committee,
I'm Clair Klock a retired farmer from Corbett OR. I would urge your support of HB2711A as a
protection for the groundwater resources that is critical for both agriculture and drinking water
for most residents of the rural area and some municipal system in Oregon. The intermingling
of aquifers in all areas of Oregon makes activities like this too risky to undertake. 
Thank you for your attention. 
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